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February 11, 2005

Stephen Mason

Petroleum Engineer, Petroleum Management Team
U. S. Department of the Interior

Bureau of Land Management

1235 La Plata Highway

Farmington, New Mexico §7401

- — Re: NMNM-060402A (WC)
xR O-pHS - 04\5‘5/7 3162.3-4 (21110)

Dear Mr. Mason:

Reference our conversation this date, we would like to leave this No. 1 Fairfield
in its present configuration until about August-September this year.

In attempting to recomplete this well in a lower Dakota sandstone, which was
unsuccessful, we had a half million cubit foot flow of gas from either a shallow coal seam
or a thin section from the Fruitland.

We had planned to drill a Dakota offset to this well this past fall but were unable
to do so. Our plans were to dig this shallow section with gas to determine where the gas
flow came from.

This would then permit us to recomplete the No. 1 Fairfield in that pay zone.

We now plan to drill the offset in May-June this year. We may set casing on that
pay or proceed on to the Dakota, depending on flow rate and logs.

You advised that you would give this consideration on the subject of an
assessment.
Cordially,
ROCANVILLE CORPORATION

W. H. Hudson%

President
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